
 

 

BEACON PLACE 
         Working Together For A Brighter Tomorrow 

          March 26, 2019 
Help Them To Hope Inc. 
Letter to the Editor 
P.O. Box 364 
Gurnee, IL 60031 
 
Dear Editor,  
 
Thank you for generously supporting Beacon Place through your donations to Help Them To 
Hope Inc!  Your support enables us to do so much for the children and families in our communi-
ty!  

Our success at Beacon Place is because organizations like Help Them To Hope care so much. We 
believe that at Beacon Place, everyone has the chance to BE something more. Our programs 
continue to grow because those we support can see the change happening in their children, 
their family and their community.  
 
Your support makes change happen. You have helped to turn hope into dreams, and dreams 
into realities. You have made individual children, families and this entire community stronger 
and the promise of a brighter future, a reality.  We couldn’t have accomplished all that we have 
without generous donors like you, and we thank you for continuing to help our students and 
families BE more! 
 
With great gratitude,  
 
 
 
Germain Castellanos 
Executive Director, Beacon Place  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Beacon Place NFP is a registered 501(c)(3).   No goods or services were provided by Beacon Place for the donation 

referenced above. All or part of this gift may be tax deductible, please consult with a tax advisor.  
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